
How to recognize FPL workers
FPL takes the safety of our customers very seriously,  

and we want you to know how to identify FPL workers. 

FPL employees carry a photo 
identification badge. 

FPL employees, contractors and 
workers from other utilities helping 
with post-storm restoration efforts 
may need to work on your property, 
but they will not need to enter your 
home or business. 

The cars and trucks of non-FPL 
employees who are helping with 

restoration efforts are typically marked 
as FPL-approved contractors or 

emergency workers. 

 Be prepared: FPL.com/storm


